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Noelle is using Smore newsletters to

spread the word online.

Get email updates from Noelle:

HAWK HOLLOW'S vIsIon

We will work collaboratively to implement rigorous, standards-based core instruction and
practice which shifts learning from teacher-based to student-based and fosters student
agency showing improved outcomes for all. Contact Noelle Dupuis

HUNDREDTH DAY OF SCHOOL CELEBRATION - JANUARY 27TH,
2022 |

as though they are 100 years old!!!l We are also celebrating by encouraging classes to donate
100 items for our Food Drive. The classroom on each floor that donates the most items will
win an EXTRA RECESS!!
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100th Day Food Drive

FIED THE

HUNGRY

Help us celebrate the 100th day of school
by contributing to our food drive. Each
classroom is challenged to collect 100
non-perishable food items during the week
of January 24th. The winning classroom on
each floor will win an extra recess
supervised by Mrs. Dupuis.

The 100th day of school is Thursday,
January 27th. We will collect items through
Thursday. In addition to food, soap,
shampoo, toothpaste and toothbrushes
are also welcome. Donations will be
delivered to local food pantries.

HINDERGARTEN SIGHT WORD CELEBRATION

On Friday, several of our Kindergarten friends achieved their goals in passing their sight word
assessments. Each of them received a certificate for their accomplishment and a super cool
pencil! We are so proud of you! Keep it up, Kinders! | look forward to celebrating with more of
my Kinder friends in the upcoming weeks!

MRS. SCHROEDER'S MRS. LINER'S KINDERS ~ MISS LIONELLO'S
RINDERS Congratulations to Mustafa, RINDERS

Jacob H., Messiah, Dawt,

Congratulations to Anudari,
Emma, Hanna, and Jacob NH! 9

Congratulations to Adriana,

Aleena, Ben, Bryce, Gio, Dara, Sam. Lily, Ava, and
Santino, Levi, Danielle, David, Giovannit!!
and Jenelle!!!

UALENTINE'S PARTIES AT HAWK HOLLOW

Classroom teachers will be hosting Valentine's parties for students in February. Unfortunately,
we cannot have volunteers in our classrooms to help out. If you would like to support your
child's classroom teacher with the development of the party, please reach out to them via
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email. | am sure teachers would appreciate any support parents can provide in preparation for
the party.

Students are welcome to bring in Valentine's for their classmates but are required to hand out
a Valentine to all members of their class.

0 ESSENTIALS SURVEY

The 5 Essentials Survey is open for our students, families, and teachers. We would love for all
of our families to engage in the survey. The survey identifies five indicators that lead to
important student outcomes, including improved attendance and larger test score gains. The
five indicators that positively affect school success are:

Effective Leaders CollaborativeTeachers Involved Families
Supportive Environments Ambitious Instruction

Research derived from the 5Essentials for School Success has proven that schools strong on
at least 3 of the 5Essentials are 10 times more likely to improve student outcomes. In order to

participate in this survey, you can click on the link below.

https://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/?target_name=parent

HINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION FOR 22-23 SCHOOL YEAR

Beginning February 7th, 2022, Kindergarten registration opens for the 2022-2023 school year.
You can find detailed information if you click on this link regarding Kindergarten and how to
register.

https:/www.u-46.0org/Page/15418

We are also asking that you complete this form so we can prepare accordingly at school.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScitSg39uKFcewJfEK5590hTDNTAICEDLT383xI5h
wA3yYOjRg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

Families can register the household if you are registering an incoming Kindergartener. At the
beginning of the summer and again prior to the start of the 22-23 school year, Hawk Hollow
will host a tour for incoming kindergarteners. Please be on the lookout for those dates on our
website.
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18! 6 Kindergarten

s Registration
For all ohildron wiio will be & years old by Sept. 1, 2021
Register Now!
for the 2021-2022 school year!
All Elementary Schools

« Parants/ their child's school

m in/ work.

Online Applications
will be available
Monday,

February 8%

Through Friday,
February, 12th

See website for complete instructions at vww.u-46.0rg
O FEES REQUIRED UNTILAPRIL 14
Formore information visit thumta!l 847.888-5000

Early Leamers ext. 69!
nemmmommsvmmmwmsoxsmsmu

UPDATED COUVID PROTOCOLS FOR STUDENTS AND STAFF DAYS 6-
19

Earlier this week Mr. Sanders shared the updated protocols for students and staff who are
returning to school from a quarantine. On days 6-10, to the extent possible, staff and students
who were quarantined will be following the guidelines below.

Masking
e Ensure masks are properly worn around their nose and mouth.

Social distancing
¢ [tis encouraged students and staff social distance at 6ft, to the extent possible, on days 6-

10

Snack and Lunch
¢ Students on days 6-10 can eat with a mask on and remove it while they are taking a bit
then put it back on when they are chewing
e Students can sit at desks around the perimeter of the lunchroom on days 6-10
« Students should remain 6ft, to the extent possible when eating.

Arrival/Dismissal/Recess
o Students should mask during recess on days 6-10

PARAPROFESSICNAL OPPORTUNITIES AT HAWHK HOLLOW
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If you or someone you know is interested in being a paraeducator, Hawk Hollow has four
openings in our ILP classrooms. We have a wonderful, supportive staff and some absolutely
amazing students in our classrooms to work with. Please feel free to pass this information on
to anyone you know that might be interested. ‘

https://www.applitrack.com/u46/onlineapp/default.aspx?
AppliTrackPostingSearch=location:%22Hawk+Hollow+Elementary %22

K Chinese New Year 2022
B A 5 g

HISTORY MONTH

—

JANUARY 28TH, 2822 -
N0 SCHOOL

Teachers will be participating
in professional development.

FEBRUARY 18T -
MARCH 18T

Black History Month is a
celebration of achievement by
African Americans and a time

for recognizing their central
role in US History. Over the
course of the month, our
students will be engaged in
learning about influential
African American's and their
positive impact on our country.

FEBRUARY 18T, 2822 -
CHINESE NEW YEAR

The Chinese New Year is
focused on removing the bad
or old and welcoming in the
new and good. This is a time
to worship ancestors, dismiss
evil and pray for a good
harvest.

FEBRURRY 4TH, 2822 -  FEBRUARY 14TH, 2022 FEBRURRY 18TH - PUT
ADVENTURE'S IN - UALENTINE'S DAY 0N YOUR PARACHUTE
RERDING CELEBRATIONS Students can pay 15 Feather

Students can pay 15 Feather
Bucks to read to a friend.

Bucks to wear their hat or
hoodie throughout the school
day.

3 Connect with Noelle Dupuis

Noelle is using Smore newsletters to spread the word online.
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